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Subject: PG&E Solar PV Program Year Two: Cantua

Hi Mary Jo,

PG&E has received the ministerial permits for Cantua. We, therefore, are also ready to proceed with 
construction on Cantua in addition to Huron and Giffen, as we discussed last week.

Thank you for taking the time to meet with us. I will let you know when we are ready to brief you on the 
program year 3 sites and then we can also provide an update on program year 2.

Meredith
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